
SCHC Outreach & Communications Committee Call 

27 October 2016 

Attendees: Gary W., Danielle S., Beth B., Sylvia, Beth T. 

 

Topic: Training Guide 

First completed draft of the Hazcom Training for Schools slide deck and accompanying script document 

has been provided to both the BOD and OSHA (via the OSHA Alliance Committee) for review/comments. 

The next scheduled BOD meeting is 17 Nov – Beth B. will report back to the O&C Committee on 

comments from the BOD. Once all review items have been received we can make draft revisions as 

necessary. Beth B. also suggested that we provide her with a distribution plan (prior to the 17 Nov 

meeting) so that she can communicate this to the BOD as well. Danielle will reach out to Denese for 

thoughts on a potential distribution plan. 

Topic: Committee Leadership 

The SCHC BOD has approved Elizabeth (Beth) Tanner as a replacement for Committee Co-Chair Denese 

Deeds. Congratulations to Beth and a huge Thank You! to Denese for her years of outstanding service. 

Topic: BOD Meeting update 

Beth B. provided the Committee with an update on information from the latest (October) BOD meeting, 

including the following items of interest: 

1 – Inclusive of the O&C Co-chair appointment, there have been 5 new BOD approved Committee Chairs 

2 – Discussion on the outcome of the Fall 2016 SCHC Meeting webcast, including identification of several 

issues with the webcast that will need to be resolved before the next proposed broadcast (most likely at 

the Fall 2016 Meeting) 

3 – BOD is working on possible formation of an Alliance Committee with the Product Stewardship 

Society 

 


